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We are thrilled to share that we wrapped up not one, but two fundraising
campaigns, Colorado Gives Day and Givel Pikes Peak. Thanks to your generous
support and dedication, all proceeds will be directed towards the construction of
our much-anticipated new barn.

We are dlso excited to share starting in April we will be putting out monthly
newslettersl We have many so many exciting things to sharel
Our planning committee is thrilled to announce the "Donkey Summer of Fun” eventsl
We are dedicated to crea+ing mem'ordb'l'e family experiences filled with joy,
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Hash & Cassie

Flash and Cassie are like peas and carrots,

they just go together! These jennies are a
bonded pair and are frequently seen

grooming each other. Life is so much better
with a BFF you can always depend onl

Bawn Updates ol Donkey Sununer of Fun
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Our dedicated committee is already hard at M £ . Donkey Release - May 26
work planning the new barn. OQur aim is to " b J Donkey Derby Days -
provide our aging herd with a better shelter & ¢ June 27-29
keep the history and heritage of donkeys - e Fall Fest - October 4 - 5

alive for generations to come. We envision a Cau/ M I/oamte%

space where people of dll ages can learn
Interested in volunteering

at one of these amazning events,
email twomilehighclub@gmail.com
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about the vital roles these gentle creatures
N have played throughout history.




